YANKEETOWN

COLE Florida ™ an 1]

PUBLIC NOTICE

"We are aware of a harmful algal bloom on the
Withlacoochee River. FDEP recently sampled at multiple
locations on the river, and confirmed the presence
of Microcystis aeruginosa, a cyanobacteria. Additional
sampling is planned, and results can be viewed on the Algal
Bloom Sampling Status webpage. If you see abnormal fish
behavior, fish disease, or fish kills, submit a report to FWC’s
Fish  Kill Hotline either through the web
form MyFWC.com/ReportFishKill or by calling 800-636-
0511. These reports are vital for understanding the causes,
patterns, and occurrences of fish kills and fish disease in
Florida waters. They also enable FWC to collaborate with
partners and guide effective responses to these events."

Thank you,
Town of Yankeetown



SICK OR DEAD FISH?
Report it to FWC!

800-636-0511 | MyFWC.com/ReportFishkKill

Report a fish Kkill,
diseased fish, or
a fish with other
abnormalities
to the
Fish Kill Hotline.

Include this info
with your reportl!

Event details, including:

» Event location (nearest street address
or GPS coordinates, if possible)
Date observed
Estimate of number and species
of fish affected
Description of event/behavior
you are reporting

Contact information

Phone number or email so FWC
can follow up if needed




